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Voting by mail is an invaluable opportunity for greater access to participation in the 

democratic process. There are countless reasons that limit one’s ability to access the 

poles in person on Election Day that should not pose such a pivotal barrier in one’s 

voice being heard. This is a matter of recognizing, valuing and serving citizens with 

disabilities, those with limited access to transportation, those who cannot miss work 

without fear of losing their employment, and so many other countless reasons to 

keep this vital opportunity for democratic participation alive. 


